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Dear All 

This is to inform you all that the annual exam of grade IX is scheduled between 13th March 2019 and 19th 

March 2019. On Tuesday,  19
th

 March, a very important meeting is arranged for all the parents. The detailed 

planning of grade X 2019-20 will be shared in this meeting. This being a very crucial meeting, all parents 

are requested to attend it without fail. Absent parents will not be entertained for any queries they raise in this 

regard in future. 

 

Meeting will be conducted from 3.00 p.m. to 5.30 p.m. All parents are expected to report at 2.45 p.m.            

(On Tuesday i.e. on 19th March 2019) for the sake of meeting. No excuse will be entertained in this regard.  

 

We expect your kind co-operation 

 

Regards 

Principal 

 


